
 Spring Football League | 4th, 5th, 6th grade boys  
 

Action Required: Please respond by Friday, March 12th  
 
Jim Beckmann (head coach, B.A. boys varsity football) recently connected with the Southern Minnesota 
Youth Football League (SMYFL). The youth league is planning on having a Spring football season. 
 

We are interested if there are enough 4th, 5th, and 6th grade boys to make up one combined team. 
For now, we will begin by reaching out to kids within DMCS (4th-5th) and Bethlehem Academy (6th)  
 

Tentative Schedule 
Total of seven games. Five played at 11:00 AM on the following Saturdays + two games at Waseca. 
 

• 4/17 @ 11:00 a.m. 
• 4/24 @ 11:00 a.m. 
• 5/1 @ 11:00 a.m. 
• 5/8 @ 11:00 a.m. 
• 5/15 @ 11:00 a.m. 
• 5/22: Waseca Jamboree (usually two games; times = TBD) 
 

Practices 
• Practices will be approximately two times per week for 60-75 minutes  
• Coach Beckmann will be available periodically to help coach the youth players during practice 
• Some varsity players may also be available to help teach drills 
• We need parent volunteers! *See note below 
 

Covid Safety 
Additional information regarding Covid protocols & safety measures will be shared in the future 
 

Is your child interested in playing Spring football?  
By Friday, March 12th, please email kevin.dokkestul@gmail.com with the following information: 
• Child name (first and last) 
• Child grade  
• Parent/Guardian name (first and last) 
• Parent/Guardian email  
• Parent/Guardian phone number 
 

Cost 
Cost is $30.00 per player. However, if your child wants to attend 1-2 practices before deciding about 
playing, you can wait to pay. Feel free to encourage your child to try out without having to pay anything 
at the beginning. Parents who volunteer to coach can have their child play for FREE. 
 
***Interested in volunteering? *** 
We always need parent volunteers to help out with practices and game days. You do not need to know 
much about football to help out, especially with Coach Beckmann and some of the players assisting at 
practice. If you are interested, please let us know in your email. Thank you! 
 

  
 

 
 


